
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

12/10/14 

 

 

Jeff Anderson 

Ceiling Pro International 

7456 Washington Ave S. 

Eden Prairie, MN 55344 

 

RE:  BRC Audit 

 

Dear Jeff, 

 

Thanks again for your help in cleaning our Processing area ceilings.  We received an “A” on our recent BRC 

audit.  The auditor, who was here last year, commented on how good the ceiling looked. 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

Stephen Ruggero 

 

Waymouth Farms, Inc. 
Innovation   Quality   Value 

5300 Boone Avenue N., New Hope, MN  55428 

(763) 533-5300 / (800) 527-0094 / FAX (763)533-9890 

www.goodsensesnacks.com 
 

 

http://www.goodsensesnacks.com/

